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Date:  06.07.2025        Time:  20:45 hrs 
 

Subject: CoC Communication No. 14     Document No.  3.25 
 

From:  The Clerk of the Course 
 

To: All Competitors /Crew Member /Team 
 Number of pages: 1         Attachments:   0 
  

REMINDER – COMPLIANCE WITH TRAFFIC REGULATIONS 

The Clerk of the Course wishes to remind all competitors that is strictly forbidden to leave used tyres in the Service Park. 
 
Each team is responsible for the removal and proper disposal of its used tyres, in full compliance with environmental 
regulations and the event guidelines. 
 
Any breach of this instruction may be reported to the Stewards and could result in penalties. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
The Clerk of the Course 
Mauro Zambelli 


